

I hereby give you notice that a Meeting of the Exmoor LCN, Housing Sub-Group will be held at the Exmoor House, Dulverton TA22 9HL on Thursday 2nd November at 5:30pm to transact the business detailed on the agenda below.

EXMOOR LCN – HOUSING SUB-GROUP
Thursday 2nd November 2023
Exmoor House, Dulverton from 5.30pm – 7.00pm

Expected:

| | |
|---------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| Cllr Stephen Pugsley (Chair) | Somerset Council |
| Cllr Mike Ellicott (Vice Chair) | Top of the Moor Rep |
| Cllr Frances Nicholson | Somerset Council |
| Will Lock | Exmoor Young Voices |
| Rev David Weir | Exmoor Benefice |
| Eric Norman | Top of the Moor Rep |
| Stephen Kimsey | Brendon Hills Rep |
| (Vacant) | <i>Porlock Vale Rep</i> |
| (Vacant) | <i>South of the Moor Rep</i> |
| Katy Attwater | Timberscombe PC |
| Colin McDonald | Somerset Council (Advisory) |
| Dean Kinsella / Ruth McArthur | Exmoor National Park Authority |
| Jeff Brown (Lead Officer) | Somerset Council |
| Sam Murrell (LCN Link Officer) | Somerset Council |

1. Apologies

2. Introductions

3. Discussion points:-

- ENPA Local Needs Affordable Housing Assessment Final Report.
- What is Somerset Council doing to advance housing initiatives in the Rural Areas (especially Exmoor)?
- What is Somerset Council doing to bring empty homes back into use?
- What provisions are being made to facilitate local people accessing housing advice and assistance, especially around Homefinder?

4. Who else needs to be here?

5. Recommendations to the Panel (SP)

6. A.O.B. / Dates and Venues for meetings going forward

7. Meeting will close at 7:00pm

